
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2-6 July 2018    5 July 2018    18 July 2018 
British Values Week   3.30-5.30pm Parents Evening  Year 1 Medieval WOW Day 
2 July 2018    6 July 2018    19 July 2018 
Reports out    Move up day    9.10-10.30am Year 2 
2.30-3pm International Food tasting 5.30pm FoBS Summer BBQ  Graduation Assembly 
4 July 2018    13 July 2018    5.30-7pm Year 2 Disco  
Dress up in Red/White/Blue  9.30am-12pm Sports Day  20 July 2018 

2-2.45pm Den building    17 July 2018    3.15pm End of term 
4-7pm Parents Evening    Year R Alice Holt trip    
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Uniform Questionnaire 
Dear Parents, we are reviewing aspects of our uniform policy and we would like to know your thoughts. Please 
could you take a few minutes to read the questions and respond. Your views as parents are really important 
to us and will help shape our policy. 
 

Earrings 
Currently we recommend children only wear studs for health and safety reasons. There is a small risk that at 
playtime or during PE earrings may get caught and may get pulled out causing injury to ears. 
 

Do you think we should stick to the policy of wearing studs only or do you think we should relax the policy 
and allow slightly bigger earrings, small hoops or creoles? 
 

Studs only Allow a wider range of earrings 

  
 

Hair accessories 
Currently we have no strict policy on hair accessories such as bows and hair bands. We only ask they 
are sensible and do not distract the children from their learning. Many schools are bringing hair 
accessories into their uniform policy and insisting that they are the same colour as the school 
uniform and are plain. 
 

Do you think we should continue to allow a range of hair accessories or do you feel hair accessories 
should become part of the school uniform and be in school colours, red, black or grey? 

Free choice of sensible hair accessories Hair accessories to be in school colours only 

  

 
Haircuts 
We currently ask parents to keep all haircuts, especially boys, smart with no limited shaving, no 
lines or patterns and not over styled. We want to ensure that children get consistent messages 
about this all through school from Infants right through to Secondary. With different fashions 
coming and going, do you feel we should relax this a bit and allow a greater degree of styling. We 
would still insist on no lines and patterns as this is a rule that the Secondary’s have as well. 

Strict haircut policy, limited to no shaving or styling A more relaxed hair cut policy but no lines or 
patterns but other hair styling allowed 
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Stars of the Week 
 

8th June  15th June  22nd June  29th June 
Jorja Hilton  

Adam Mandeel  
Oscar Cook 

Elliot Barron 

Nellie Murphy 
Oliver Alonso 

Emily Wadhams 
Mia French 

Lilly-Paige Keegan 
Ali Babur 

Raphaela Spears 
Jacob Brough  

Frasier Ball  
Cailin Langan 
Lottie-Rose 
Robinson 

Imogen Owens  

Louie Morley 
Ruby Christmas  
Jack Horstead  
Ben Gordon 
Alice Stilwell  
Ava Johnson-

Jones 

 

Uniform Questionnaire Continued 
 

Do you have any further comments about any of the three questions or other aspects of the school uniform? 
 
Earrings, do you have any additional comments? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hair accessories, do you have any additional comments? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Haircuts, do you have any additional comments? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Do you have any other comments about our school uniform in general? 


